C3 Daily Journal, August 12, 2002


This morning we started by taking off the rest of L3094. Then, to make the trench ready o be closed, we opened L3095 which was the SW broken surface that was just E of the area in the trench we have not dug this season. We cut it to the level of L3085, the ash layer. We then opened up L3096, the mudbrick wash in the N, W of the mudbrick wall L3085. We also brought it down to the level of L3085. We also lifted the pottery off of L3091, the cobble surface. Locus L3095 may be slightly mixed with the very bottom of L3062. We saw better what looked like a pit line from L3062 before, but today when we scraped around we lost the pit line so I just made the entire area L3095. We dug a bit more in the area where we found the human Jaw yesterday, but there were no other human bones.

